
The April meeting of GSCC was held on April 8, 2018 at Logan’s Roadhouse in Myrtle Beach, SC at 
4:00 PM. 

President George welcomed all. Twenty eight members were in attendance.   

President’s Report: George Washnak reported that attendance at the Cars and Coffee held in April (that 
morning) was sparse, most likely due to the fact that it was so cold and that it was held on the second 
Sunday rather than the first Sunday which had been Easter.     

VP Report:  Harold Dobbins thanked Larry Baine for putting together a good newsletter.   

Treasurer’s Report: Dee Lopes gave the Treasurer’s report.   

Secretary Report:   Cindy Baine stated that the March minutes were submitted for the club website.   

Membership Report:  The Membership Chair, Mickey Sharp, reported that there are 60 members at the 
present time.  In addition, there are four honorary members.     

Activity Report:  PELICAN’S BASEBALL GAME – 4/21/18: Debbie Washnak stated that she will be at 
the Pelicans ticket window from 5:15-5:45 PM to give out the baseball tickets that have already been paid 
for the members who will be participating.  She went on to say that members should be watching their e-
mails, because the Pelicans still hadn’t decided whether to have the Corvettes drive around before or after 
the game.  CLUB PICNIC 6/10/18.  Debbie said she needs to know who is coming to the picnic so that 
she can get a firm number for the caterer.  She reminded members to bring their own drinks (no alcohol), 
chairs, bathing suits, etc.  She also stated that she is still working on getting the trip to Georgia for the 
train ride organized. 

Old Business:   

Cars and Coffee – the next Cars and Coffee will be on May 6, 2018. 

Club Charity - Richard Harris stated that he has asked Jud Kuhn to invite representatives from Special 
Ops Wounded Warriors to come to one of our upcoming meetings to talk about how the money that our 
club donates to their organization helps their members. 

New Business:   

Upcoming Cruise Ins:  George Washnak handed out a list of upcoming local area April and May car 
shows and stated that he will have the list posted on our website.  

Jason’s House:  George stated that the dates are to be announced soon and that Pat Hicks will get that 
information out to the membership when he returns and it is available.  

Future Meeting Locations:  The May meeting will be held at the Hanser House on May 6, 2018.  

With no further business the meeting adjourned at 4:20 PM. 

Cindy Baine, Secretary 


